
 

 

 

Library is  
closed  

Saturdays  
in August 

Given Tufts Programs 

 
 

 Library will be closed 
but be sure to read a 
book on August 9th - 

National Book  
Lovers Day. 

Happy Summer! 

 

 
 

Join us September 10th for the 

Saturday Children's Program. 

August 8th  

Monday  
 7:00pm  

Given Outpost 

BBooookk  LLoovveerrss  UUnniittee!!  

 

 

Want to learn about different  
Biographies? Bring your 

"favorites" list and add to it as 
others describe their favorite 

Biographies too.  
 

August 11th 

Thursday  
3:30pm Given 

Memorial Library  
& 7:00pm Given 

Outpost  

GGaatthheerriinngg  aatt  GGiivveenn  

 

 

Robert Lloyd worked in the 
television syndication business 

for over thirty-five years.  He will 

speak on his experience working 
for Carsey-Werner Television 

(THAT 70’S SHOW, 3RD ROCK 
FROM THE SUN, ROSEANNE, 

CYBILL and DIFFERENT 
WORLD) and the future of 

television.  
 

August 18th 
Thursday  
7:00pm  

Given Outpost 

AArrttiissttrryy  SSoonngg  &&    

PPooeettrryy  CCiirrccllee    

 

 

ALL Singers, Musicians  
& Poets are invited to  

share music or poems. 
Bring your musical instrument, 

and voice to the Outpost! 
 

August 25th 
Thursday  
7:00pm  

Given Outpost 

IInn  &&  OOuutt  aatt  tthhee  OOuuttppoosstt  

   

 

Join Major (Ret) Jason Howk for 
a discussion about General 

George C. Marshall's life and 
legacy. America's finest Soldier-

Statesman and a citizen of 
Pinehurst.  

 

Thursdays 
beginning in 

September  

SSTTOORRYY  TTIIMMEE    

  

 

Families - Go ahead and mark 

your calendars for Story Time 
begins again in September, 

Watch for this space for 
details. 

 

 

 

The Given Outpost is located at 95 Cherokee Rd, Pinehurst. 
 It supports the Given Memorial Library & Tufts Archives, 

150 Cherokee Rd, a library and museum that is open to the public.  
There is no residency requirement for a Library card. 

 

Stop by and pick up one today! 
Each event is free and open to the public 

 


